Lions Divide
Race Profits

ESSEX — The Lions Club raised
$2,100 through its sale of beer, hotdogs
and hamburgers at the annual Connecti-
cut River Raft Race two weeks ago.

The club decided Wednesday to give
$700 to the Essex Ambulance Associa- |
tion, $700 to the Essex Ancienteers girls’
drill team and $700 to the Newington |
Children’s Hospital. The money will be

disbursed at the club’s Aug. 16 meeting.

The ‘Connecticut River Raft Race !

Committee raised $2,000 from entry
fees, which also was donated to charity.




